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December 24, 2021

Dear Family and Friends of the Home on 8"

We have been notified of 1 new positive case of COVID-19 at the Home on 8th with a staff
member. The staff member does not provide direct care and did not have contact with
residents.

Outbreak testing does not need to be conducted for residents. We continue to work with the
MN Department of Health on safety measures.

Visitation will continue for all residents in both Cityview and Heritage.

Communication is key, and we will continue to update you on any news, emerging issues, or
additional changes in our operations via the COVID-19 section of our website or by calling 1-
507-476-9053 to hear messages from our staff regarding our COVID-19 response. Please don’t
hesitate to contact me at 507-424-4041 or kberg@samaritanbethany.com if you have any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Kyla Berg
Community Leader — Home on 8
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